TS13.087

DATE: July 19, 2013

Eric Gallt, Traffic Engineer

Tim Forbes, Street Department

Sgt. Dan Woods, Traffic Division, APD

Rick Guzman, Asst. Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office

RE: Traffic Study Request

Request: to install “No Left Turn” time restricted signs at Redwood
Drive at Heather Drive.

For: Alderman John “Whitey” Peters, 5% Ward & Eric Galit, Traffic
Engineer

Note:

JPiimb

Requested for GO Meeting dated: July 23, 2013
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Beck, Jeane ——

From: Gallt, Eric

Sent: Friday, July 19, 2013 9:03 AM

To: Beck, Jeane; Lopez, Rosalinda

Cc: Guzman, Rick; Moss, Toshia

Subject: Various GO items and East New York open house.
Jeane

Please add the following two items to GO. They are school related and | would like them in in early August.

1) Request to install ‘No Left Turn ‘ time restricted signs at White Eagle Elementary School at both ends of the
circle drive.
2) Request to install ‘No Left Turn ‘ time restricted signs on Redwood Drive at Heather Drive.

Also here is the requested language for the East New York Street Open house. It should be in both Spanish and English.

The City will be conducting an open house for

The East New York Street Conversion from One Way to Two Way Traffic
On Wednesday July 24, 2013

5:00PM-7:00PM

City Hall 5™ Floor

Public Comments are Encouraged.

Eric J. Gallt

City Traffic Engineer

City of Aurora

44 E Downer Place, 4™ Floor
Aurora, IL 60507

Ph: (630)256-3237

Email: egallt@aurora-il.org



